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(SCAN TO VISIT SITE)

Kid’s Check In & Childcare
You might be asking, “Is there something for our kids this morning?” Absolutely! 
Every child - Birth through 5th Grade - has a secure and special place with great 
leaders. Preschool through 5th will enjoy lots of fun and activities as they learn God’s 
Word. You will see the lights and the First Kids logo at the end of the hall as you 
exit the back of the Worship Center. You can head there now and we will get you 
checked in and escort you to our First Kids Ministry areas. 
To register later from home or to modify your account visit the 
First Kids page -  bit.ly/kids-checkinfbc. 

Thank you for joining us today!  We’re glad you’ve made time 
in your already busy schedule to worship the Lord Jesus 
Christ at First Baptist Church.  We hope you gain a greater 
understanding of God and First Baptist Church this morning.

Immediately after today’s service, stop by the Pastor’s
table near the large window in the back corner of the 
Worship Center and introduce yourself to one of 
our pastors. They look forward to meeting you.

A perforated “Connect” Card is attached to the bottom of 
today’s insert.  Please complete the card and put it in the 
offering plate. The card has a place for you to share prayer 
requests and to request information about our church.

Rev. Steve Hogg

@RevSteveHogg

For more info & to sign-up, visit the Next Steps page at fbcrockhill.org/next-steps
or visit the Next Steps table at the back of the Worship Center after either service.

Understanding Baptism - April 22
If you are interested in being baptized or learning more about baptism.

Dinner with the Pastor - June 3
A great way to meet Pastor Hogg, our other ministers, and their spouses.

First Connect - May 6
First Connect is for New Members and those who want to know more 
about who we are, what we believe, and how we operate as a church.

Sunday School
Get plugged into a small group while enjoying a time of  fellowship and Bible study.

Volunteer Opportunities
Visit the Next Steps table in the back of the Worship Center to learn more about 
opportunities to serve at FBC.
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http://www.fbcrockhill.org/blog/
https://www.instagram.com/steve_hogg/


golf tournament
Sponsored by the Men’s Ministry (Open to anyone)
Saturday, May 5 at Waterford Golf Course (Check-in begins at 7:30 a.m.)
Cost: $85 per golfer (After April 27, cost will increase to $100)
This is our opportunity to raise funds to assist with projects 
that our Men’s Ministry want to accomplish over the next year.
Registration
Register today at the Men’s Ministry table at back of 
the Worship Center or online at fbcrh.us/fbc-gt18.

Understanding baptism Classes
Sunday, April 22, 2018 (Classes at 9:10 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. in Room 314)
These classes are a great opportunity to learn more about what baptism is, 
what it means, and who should be baptized. You may also want to attend one 
of these classes if you are interested in being baptized. Both classes are the same 
so you only need to attend one of them. You may sign up online at fbcrockhill.com, 
on the Connect Card today, or by calling the Church Office at 803-327-7181.

EVERYTHING TRUCKS Volunteers Needed
Saturday, April 21 (9:00 a.m. to Noon at FBC)
At this year’s Come See Me Festival, FBC will be hosting the 
“Everything Trucks!” event. We need about 10 volunteers to work the 
event - handing out information, giving directions, and more. If you can work 
a two-hour shift from 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. or from 10:00 a.m. until noon, 
please sign up on the Connect Card today or email Jamie at jamieb@fbcrockhill.org.

Two new EU Classes
Two new EU classes began on April 11. 
How To Pray For The Lost
Led by Steve Hogg in room 210 at 6:30 p.m.)
Ruth: Loss, Love, & Legacy (by Kelly Minter)
Led by Monieca Hogg in room 319 at 6:30 p.m.
For a full list of Wednesday night activities and continuing 
EU classes, visit fbcrockhill.org/equipping-u.

pANCAKE cOOKS Needed FOR EVERYTHING TRUCKS
Saturday, April 21 (8:30 a.m. at FBC)
Would you like to volunteer to help prepare and serve pancakes to guests 
during “Everything Trucks”? We will meet at 8:30 a.m. in front of the 
main entrance, please wear a FBC shirt if possible. Register today at the 
Next Steps table today or by emailing Scott at scottb@fbcrockhill.org. 



MEN’S UNDERGROUND
Thursday, April 19 (6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. in The ROCK)
Men’s Underground is a once-a-month event designed around 
Real Talks about Real Issues facing men today. Dinner will be provided.

spring Event
Monday, April 16 (11:30 a.m. in the Worship Center)
For those who have already signed up. FBC will be hosting the York Baptist 
Association Spring Rally as our April Senior Adult Luncheon. Our special 
guest will be singer-songwriter, Daniel Crews.

TOGETHER CONFERENCE : PRISCILLA SHIRER SIMULCAST
Saturday, April 28 (9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. in the Worship Center)
Ticket Cost: $10 (non-refundable)
Tickets available TODAY at the Women’s Ministry table in the Worship Center. 
Visit the Women’s event page at fbcrockhill.org for more info and to purchase 
tickets online.

Attention Soon-to-Be College Graduates 
and/or their Parents!
If you, or your child, are graduating from college this year, we would like to 
share your joy with the church family.  Please provide us with the graduate’s 
full name, the name of their parents, the school they are graduating from, 
and the name of their degree. You may call Tammy in the Church Office 
(327-7181) or email her at tammyw@fbcrockhill.org. Deadline for submission 
is April 22.



High School Graduate’s Memorable Pictures
We ask that you provide no more than 10 photos of your son/daughter 
AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. Pictures can be from different stages of their life 
(baby, elementary school, middle school and high school). Please include your 
child’s Senior picture or current headshot from this school year. 
This picture will be used in the FBC Messenger and in the Sunday bulletin. 
If you do not send a recent headshot or Senior picture your child will not be 
featured in the Messenger or bulletin.  Please send your pictures directly to 
Tra’cee Durden at traceed@fbcrockhill.org or bring them to Tra’cee Durden in 
the Church Office.

HIGH SCHOOL MISSION TRIP
Saturday, June 23 - Saturday, June 30 (Give Kids the World) 
Total Cost: $375  (Total Balance is due no later than May 31)
A non-refundable deposit of $100 due no later than April 18.
Visit the Youth event page at fbcrockhill.org to register.

SEBO AT THE PARK
Sunday, April 22 (4:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. at Westminster Park)
We will take SEBO to Westminster Park. The families of the youth are 
invited to join their students for a cookout and fun. Please bring a 
dessert and a drink.

PARENT/CHILD DEDICATION
Sunday, May 6 during the 10:30 a.m. Service
If you would like to be a part of this special time, please sign up on the
church website at bit.ly/FBC-Dedication. The deadline to sign up is TODAY.

VBS AT FBC ROCK HILL
Sunday, June 10 - Thursday, June 14 (6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. each day)
Register your children and sign up to be a volunteer on the First Kids event 
page at fbcrockhill.org.

5:30 p.m. - 6:20 p.m. (Reception) 6:30 p.m. (Program Starts)
Please RSVP by calling Merry Beth Moore at 864-942-1434, 
or visit the event page at ConnieMaxwell.com. (FREE EVENT)



DEACONS
Bereavement: 
John Cook; 803-517-0123, Ron Goolsby; 803-230-7009
Hospital:
Joe Eason; 704 -363-6492, Bill Crute; 803-242-039, David Fudge; 803-230-4801

Wireless Password for the 
WC-FBCOpen Network

Open2018

HOW TO CONTACT & Connect with US
Church Office #: 803-327-7181
Church Email: fbc@fbcrockhill.org
Address: 481 Hood Center Drive
Prayer Room #: 803-325-PRAY
Email: prayerroom@fbcrockhill.org

Sunbeams Day School #: 803-329-2892

Online Giving : bit.ly/fbc-onlinegiving

Live Stream : fbcrockhill.org/live-stream

@FBC_RH

@FBC_RH

bit.ly/fbc-podcast

www.fbcrockhill.org

facebook.com/FirstBaptistRH

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SUPPER
Wednesday, April 18 (4:45 p.m. - 6:15 p.m. in the Worship Center)
Meatloaf, Mashed Potatoes w/Gravy, Corn, Coleslaw,
Cornbread, Hot Dogs/Chops (Kids)
Reservations may be made on the back of today’s Connect Card or online 
at www.fbcrockhill.org/wednesday-night-supper.  All reservations must 
be made by 5:00 p.m. on Mondays. Adults $5.00, Children 3-12 $2.00, 
& under 2 free.

This Week @ FIRST BAPTIST
First Service: 9:10 a.m. - 10:15 a.m.     Second Service: 10:30 a.m. - 11:40 a.m.

Tea & Empathy (Rm 210)
Wednesday Night Supper (Worship Center)
2 & 3 Year-Old Preschool Choir (Rm 124)
4 & 5 Year-Old Preschool Choir (Rm 115)
1st - 5th Grade Children’s Choir (The D.O.C.K.)
Equipping U Classes
B45 (Rm 324 & 325)
Griefshare (Rm 317)
Youth Small Groups (“The APEX”)	
Mission Organizations
Worship Choir Rehearsal (Choir Rm)
Orchestra Rehearsal (Worship Center)

Noon
4:45 p.m.
6:00 p.m.

6:30 p.m.

Wednesday, April 18, 2018

Monday, April 16, 2018

Tuesday, April 17, 2018
Women’s Bible Study (“The APEX”)9:15 a.m.

Sunday School for ages 50 & over
Worship & Sunday School
Worship & Sunday School
Church-wide Visitation (Rm 202)
Youth SEBO (“The APEX”)

8:00  a.m.
9:10  a.m.
10:30 a.m
4:00 p.m.
5:00 p.m.

Sunday, April 15, 2018

JOY Choir (Choir Rm)
YBA Spring Rally (Worship Center)

10:00 a.m.
11:30 a.m.

Thursday, April 19, 2018
Men’s Underground (“The APEX”)6:30 p.m.

BABY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Congratulations to Bill and Linda Crute on the April 9 birth of 
their granddaughter, Julia Rose Crute.
Congratulations to Dane and Kelly Edwards on the April 10 birth of 
their son, Silas James Edwards. Congratulations to proud 
grandparents, Bob and Sherry McElrath and sibling Chann Edwards.


